
From: Wile, Chip <cwile@daytonainternationalspeedway.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: tsize@sbcglobal.nettsize@sbcglobal.net

Date: 7/12/2016 11:33:09 AM
Subject: Re: Letter
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Middle of August.

Chip Wile
President
Daytona International Speedway

On Jul 12, 2016, at 11:24 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Looks good on this end. When do you need this by?

From: Wile, Chip [mailto:cwile@daytonainternationalspeedway.com]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 4:28 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Letter

KV
Attached is the letter from last year with some additional content related to our throwback campaign. Let me 
know what you think.

Hugs

Chip Wile | President | Daytona International Speedway
One Daytona Boulevard |Daytona Beach, FL 32114
Office: 386.681.5939 | Sprint Mobile: 336.442.5889

Stay Connected with Daytona International Speedway:<image001.png> <image002.png> <image003.png> <image004.png>
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 2:39 PM
To: Wile, Chip <cwile@daytonainternationalspeedway.com> 
Subject: RE: Letter

Yes, can you (or they) send me a draft? 
Hope all is well.
Katherine

From: Wile, Chip [mailto:cwile@daytonainternationalspeedway.com]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 1:53 PM
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To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Letter

Hi friend
Can you get me a letter from the Governor welcoming everyone to the Bojangles Southern 500? Very similar to 
what we did last year?

Thanks

CW

Chip Wile | President | Daytona International Speedway
One Daytona Boulevard |Daytona Beach, FL 32114
Office: 386.681.5939 | Sprint Mobile: 336.442.5889
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This message (and any attachments) contains confidential information and is intended only for the use 
of the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, any review, dissemination, 
distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. In addition, please immediately 
contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. E-mail transmission 
cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, 
destroyed, arrive late or incomplete or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for 
any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. 
Any views or opinions presented in the e-mail above are solely those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent those of International Speedway Corporation. International Speedway Corporation 
will not accept any liability as a result of such communication(s). No employee or agent is authorized to 
conclude any binding agreement on behalf of International Speedway Corporation with another party by 
e-mail. All agreements must be contained in a separate writing executed with an original non-electronic 
signature.
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